
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 16th October 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

We have had a really busy week in Reception. This week we focussed on the Pie Corbett story 

’The Little Red Hen’. We made bread just like the little red hen and this tasted delicious!  

We have been sequencing the story of the little red hen using pictures and we wrote some 

speech bubbles for the characters. We enjoyed role playing the story in our home corner too!  

We have been getting better at our counting and ordering numbers this week and we have 

played lots of games inside and outside. Ask me how good I am at counting at home!  

On Friday we enjoyed another session with our sports coach Daniel—we had lots of fun playing 

games in our gym and we really like gymnastics.  

We loved performing at our Harvest assembly on Friday—we loved learning all about autumn 

and singing about autumn.  

Next week we are looking forward to ‘Health Week’ were we will be learning all about healthy 

eating.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so 

proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

 

P.S: Our attendance this week has dropped—let’s try and get the best at-

tendance next week!  

Walk to school week 

Next week it is walk to school week. As part of health week we will be keeping a daily 

tally of how the children got to school. Please talk with your child about their jour-

ney to school every day. The class with the most children who walk everyday will win 

a voucher!  

Magical Moments 
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